
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
The admission arrangements 2023/24 for community and voluntary controlled schools in the 
Shropshire local authority area were determined by Shropshire Council Cabinet on 16 February 2022.  
  
A copy of the arrangements have been published on our website at: 
  
https://www.shropshire.gov.uk/school-admissions/admissions-arrangements-and-criteria/ 
  
Determined arrangements for admission authority schools in Shropshire Council’s area appear on the 
school’s own website but will also be listed on Shropshire Council’s website in due course. 
  
Following determination of arrangements, if it is believed that the admission arrangements are 
unlawful or do not comply with the mandatory requirements of the School Admissions Code, 
objections can be made to the Schools Adjudicator.  Any such objections should be submitted in 
writing by 15 May 2022 to: The Secretary, Office of the Schools Adjudicator, Mowden Hall, Staindrop 
Road, Darlington, DL3 9BG or by email to OSA.TEAM@osa.gsi.gov.uk. 
  
I would be grateful if you could share this information with your parent community via noticeboards or 
newsletters or whatever means you feel is appropriate. 
  
Kind regards 
Carol 
  
Carol Sneddon 
Admissions Manager 
  
Correspondence Address: 
Admissions Team 
Learning & Skills 
Shropshire Council 
The Shirehall 
Abbey Foregate 
Shrewsbury 
SY2 6ND 
  
Tel:       0345 678 9008 
Email:  school-admissions@shropshire.gov.uk 
Web:     www.shropshire.gov.uk 
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